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Commitment to Net Zero 

 
We have globally pledged to reach a state of net zero greenhouse gas (GHG) emissions and have 

established science-based targets in the near term. We are actively reducing carbon emissions 

from our operations and ensuring that our university's growth is not linked to an increase in 

emissions. Additionally, our international strategy includes a commitment to enhancing 

transparency and contributing to the development of reliable ESG (Environmental, Social, and 

Governance) reporting frameworks and standards. Given our widespread presence, we 

recognize our significant potential to drive the transition towards a net zero economy. 

 
As a leading institution dedicated to sustainability and environmental stewardship, we 

recognize the imperative to take bold action in addressing climate change. Our commitment to 

reaching net-zero emissions is a testament to our dedication to creating a more sustainable 

future for generations to come. 

 

 

Our Commitment  

 

At TSUULL, we understand the urgency of the climate crisis and the critical role that 

institutions like ours play in driving positive change. By committing to achieve net-zero 

emissions by 2050, we are taking proactive steps to reduce our carbon footprint and mitigate 

the impacts of climate change. This commitment encompasses all aspects of our university 

operations, from energy use and transportation to waste management and procurement. 

 

 

Key initiatives  

 

Our journey towards net-zero emissions will be guided by a series of key initiatives, including: 

Transitioning to renewable energy sources such as solar and wind power; 

Implementing energy efficiency measures to reduce our energy consumption; 

Promoting sustainable transportation options for students, faculty, and staff; 

Minimizing waste generation and implementing recycling and composting programs; 

Integrating sustainability principles into our procurement processes and supply chain 

management; 

 

 

 

 

 



Transparency and Accountability 

 

We are committed to transparency and accountability in our efforts to achieve net-zero 

emissions. We will regularly track and report on our progress towards this goal, sharing 

updates and milestones with our university community and the wider public. Through open 

communication and engagement, we aim to foster a culture of accountability and collaboration 

that drives continuous improvement in our sustainability practices. 

 

Get involved with us! 

 

Achieving net-zero emissions by 2050 requires collective action and collaboration. We invite 

members of our university community, including students, faculty, staff, alumni, and 

community partners, to join us on this journey towards a more sustainable future. Together, we 

can make a meaningful impact and lead by example in addressing the climate crisis. 

 

 

At TSUULL, we are committed to being a leader in sustainability and environmental 

stewardship. Our pledge to achieve net-zero emissions by 2050 reflects our dedication to 

creating a healthier, more resilient planet for current and future generations.  

 


